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Computer Login info


Please continue to practice having your child type in their information on the keyboard (if you have a real keyboard at home that would be even better). It is very challenging for the kids to find their letters and log in so extra help is needed! Thanks so much!








			


Class work





We are really working hard on beginning sounds.  In the car have your child point at things outside the window and say the name of the object and find the beginning sound!! An easy way to help your child with their learning! We are also working hard to identify and make rhyming words. This can be fun! Kids love to make up silly words that rhyme with their name or other words.


Our focus letters this week are “Ll” and Uu.” Ask what is special about “U.”


We are learning the “Secret Story of “Sh” and “th.” Ask these stories and their sounds later in the week!





We are continuing to work very hard on oral counting and counting objects. We are also working on different ways to make numbers up to 5. Example-we can make 4 with 3 and 1, 2 and 2, and 4 and 0. We are using our fingers a lot to build our understanding of numbers!


*Work on counting to 100 at home!!





The Shepherdsville Fire Dept. came for a visit today. Ask your child about fire safety and have a plan!





Tue- music


Wed- PE


Thur- library


Fri- music





Dates to Remember


Oct. 16- Picture Day


Oct. 23rd Report cards come home


Oct. 25th Field trip

















Field trip





October 25th is our first field trip. We are visiting Shady Lane in Mt. Washington. Look for a permission form in the planner.  Please return this form with the money. Chaperones may attend if they have the 2 required background checks completed and returned before the trip. 




















